
Peek at the Week 
28.06.24 

Our Learning 

Communication & Language Development 

We have finished Summer 1 of  Little Wandle  this 
week. This weeks homework is a complete list of all the 
tricky words we have been learning over Reception, we 
would encourage you to read over a few at a time 
with your child.  Phonic information for Parents here 

Maths  

Building on our use 
of positional lan-
guage, maths has 
been all about maps 
this week! We used a 
map of our outdoor 
area to find hidden 
treasure (tricky 
words!) and write them down. This was a very popular 
activity!  

Personal, Social and Emotional Development 

We put our imaginations and teamwork to the test 
this week during our PSHE lesson. During circle time 
we thought about what it would feel like to be a bird—
soaring through the sky, wind in our wings! We then 
went to the mile a day track and worked with our 
friends to gather up some sticks. When we came back 
to class we worked together to make some beautiful 
wind streamers.  

It was fantastic to see some of you in for Learning Together 
mornings this week! We hope you found it useful watching 
phonics/reading, and we know the children absolutely loved 
having special visitors. Let your class teacher know if you 
were unable to make it and we can try to rearrange for this 
week. This week we have been practicing our songs for the 
Reception Graduation, which will be on July 24th at 2pm. 
There will be a short ceremony in the hall, before we host a 
garden party in the Reception outdoor area! On Wednesday 
afternoon we were lucky enough to watch a dress rehearsal 
for the Year 6 production of Aladdin. It was a fantastic per-
formance, with Leo saying “I loved it” and Viaan commenting 
“Great costumes”.  

On Tuesday, your child will be visiting their Year 1 classroom 
and meeting their Year 1 teacher—which is a very exciting 
day!  

Important dates: 

Wednesday 17th July—Sports Day  

Wednesday 24th July—Reception End of Year Celebration  

As the weather gets warmer, please ensure you child comes 
into school with a water bottle and a sun hat. Remember to 
apply sun cream before coming to school.  

Reception song of the week:   
Ten Little Fishies  

Contact us: reception@prioryschool.com              01628 600300 

   Well done to the Reception Children of the Week! 

  R Mead—Sukhmani and Reef   R Russo—Aila and Ibrahim  

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/
https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rHLoiosDf5Y

